MINUTES OF THE APRIL 23, 2015 BUDGET WORKSHOP MEETING

The meeting was called to order at 7:02 pm on April 23, 2015.

Jim Tow, Diane Johnson, Matthew Schindewolf, Rhiannon Schindewolf-DeShais and Russell Bodell were present. No citizens were present.

The board discussed the wages, salary and fees.

We moved on to revenues.

We started working on the line items of the expenditures.

Diane discussed a local resident would like the township to sponsor him so he can become a licensed building inspector. Jim moved to hire Kevin McDaniel as our substitute building inspector. Russ seconded. All ayes.

Diane mentioned that the Susan Komen organization would like a letter allowing them to use our roads this summer. Matt made a motion to allow them the use of our roads. Russ seconded. All ayes.

Russ showed us a few items in the store room and asked for recommendation of the need of these items.

Russ made a motion to adjourn. Matt seconded. All ayes. Meeting adjourned at 8:40.

Minutes written and submitted by Diane Johnson - Onondaga Township Clerk